
            

953 Danby Road  •  Ithaca, NY 14850  •  (814) 657-4243  •  brochford@ithaca.edu ithaca.edu 

	
June 7, 2022 
 
Thank you for registering for Ithaca College’s Alumni Band Reunion as part of our 100-year anniversary 
celebration on June17-18, 2022. We are thrilled by the alumni response and are excited to have a very well-
balanced band this year! I personally look forward to meeting you all soon.  
 
We will provide a welcome packet with an included gift when you arrive, but please review the following 
important information prior to your arrival on campus. Please note that you may park in any available legal 
parking spaces throughout the weekend. Parking in fire lanes or other prohibited areas is subject to towing and 
fines and parking along roadways in prohibited.  
 
If you have reserved on-campus housing, you can pick up your keys at check-in from 4:00-7:00pm on Friday, June 
17. If you arrive after check-in is closed, you will need to contact the Office of Public Safety at (607) 274-3333 to 
make arrangements to pick up keys.  
 
If you need to check-out an instrument from IC’s inventory, please email brochford@ithaca.edu by Monday, 
June 13. 

Alumni Band Reunion Schedule 
 
Friday, June 17 
4:00 – 7:00 p.m.  Check-in    McHenry Lobby, Whalen Center 
   (Coffee and Snacks Provided) 
7:30 – 8:00 p.m. Official Welcome,    Ford Hall, Whalen Center 

Introduction of Conductors and Schedule 
8:00 – 10:00 p.m.  Rehearsal     Ford Hall, Whalen Center 
10:00 – 11:00 p.m. Reception      McHenry Lobby, Whalen Center 

(hors d’oeuvres and cash bar)  
 
 
Saturday, June 18 
8:30 – 9:00 a.m.  Coffee and light refreshments  McHenry Lobby, Whalen Center 

will be available between 8:30am-12:00pm  
9:00 a.m. – noon  Rehearsal    Ford Hall, Whalen Center 
Noon – 1:30 p.m. BBQ Lunch    Campus Center Quad 
        (Rain location: Emerson Suites) 
2:00 – 4:30 p.m. Rehearsal    Ford Hall, Whalen Center 
4:30 – 7:30 p.m.  Dinner (on your own) 
7:30 p.m.   Concert Call for Tuning  Ford Hall, Whalen Center 
8:00 – 9:00 p.m. Concert    Ford Hall, Whalen Center 
9:00 – 11:00 p.m. Post-Concert Reception  McHenry Lobby, Whalen Center 

(hors d’oeuvres and cash bar)  
 
 

 
Frequently Asked Questions (cont.) 
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Frequently Asked Questions 

 
How do I check-in? 
 

Check in will be Friday, June 17 from 4:00 to 7:00 p.m. in McHenry Lobby, Whalen Center for Music. Parking is 
available in “J” Lot, behind the Towers, with a short walk across the Baker Walkway to an elevator leading down to 
McHenry Lobby. For on-campus maps/directions visit the following interactive map: 
 

http://www.ithaca.edu/map/index.php#parking 
 

What COVID Safety Procedures will be in place? 
 

We are currently following IC Campus protocol and highly recommend that participants use playing masks and 
bell covers during rehearsal and performance. Bell covers and masks can be purchased through Hickey’s Music if 
you need them. They will be shipped to campus on June 17 for free and you can pick up anything you purchase 
when you arrive at the registration table.  
 

Bell Covers: https://www.hickeys.com/music/accessories/bell_covers.php 
Face Masks: https://www.hickeys.com/music/accessories/face_masks_and_ppe.php 
If ordering online, folks should put the code ALUMNIBAND2022 in the “comments” box and ignore the ship-to 
information when ordering. All purchases need to be made before June 17.  
 

What is the attire for the concert? 
 

Business casual. The concert is an informal sharing of music with fellow alumni. There will also be a printed 
program, but please do not feel pressure to wear formal attire.  
 

Will the concert be recorded and livestreamed? 
 

Yes, the performance with both be recorded and livestreamed. CD’s are available to pre-purchase ($15 per CD + 
Shipping) and are also available to order after the event is over using the following link: 
 

https://www.ithaca.edu/academics/school-music/recording-services/cd-order-form 
 

The performance will also be livestreamed and friends and family from around the country can watch the 
performance on the following site. Following the performance, the video will be available in the IC Archive. Use 
the following link to view the live performance:  
 

https://www.ithaca.edu/academics/school-music/live/watch-live 
 

Other questions?  
 

Please email Ben Rochford at brochford@ithaca.edu.  
	

We look forward to seeing you all soon as we gather to celebrate 100 historic years of bands at Ithaca College! 
 
Sincerely  
 
Benjamin Rochford 
Associate Director of Bands 
Ithaca College 


